
  

NOTICE 30-2017:   Road Repairs on Atlantic Avenue, Point Lisas 

Industrial Estate 

 
August 25th, 2017 

 

Point Lisas Industrial Port Development Corporation Limited (PLIPDECO) has 

commenced road repairs on Atlantic Avenue from the traffic lights to the triangle 

on the Point Lisas Industrial Estate.  The repairs will continue throughout the weekend 

period and is expected to be completed on Sunday 27th August, 2017.   

 

In order to ensure the safety and security of personnel and the smooth flow of 

traffic, please be guided by the following: 

 

1) PLIPDECO’s Charge Room will be the point of contact for any issues that may 

arise during this project. The telephone numbers are 636-2201 Ext. 2285 and 

679-7233. 

 

2) PLIPDECO’s on-site Supervisor is Mr. David Mitchell and he can be reached at 

389-9490, should the need arise. 

 

3) PLIPDECO security will also be on-site to direct traffic. 

 

4) Any wide, heavy or high loads will be accommodated once prior notification 

is given to PLIPDECO’s Charge Room. 

 

Please be guided accordingly. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Marketing and Business Development Department 

PLIPDECO 

 
 

Registered Office:   

PLIPDECO House, Orinoco Drive, Point Lisas Industrial Estate, Point Lisas, Couva, Trinidad, West Indies 

Telephone: (868) 636 2201/2202.  Facsimile: (868) 636-4008, Website: www.plipdeco.com 


